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On June 17, 2010; CIP/HS and the Security Analysis and Risk Management Association (SARMA) co-hosted a conference on "Achieving Enterprise Resilience: The Convergence of Government and Private Sector Risk Management Interests Across the Homeland Security Enterprise."  The event took place at George Mason University Arlington Campus.  The summary on this event can be found the August 2010 edition of The CIP Report.

